
NOTICE FOR POSTPONEMENT OF PRE-BID CONFERENCE  

 

Dated: 17.08.2020 

 

Reference:-  Tender For Engagement of Audit Firm For Financial  

                       Audit of Sewa Kendras 

 

All the prospective Bidders are informed that the Pre-bid Conference for 

Tender for Engagement of Audit Firm for Financial Audit of Sewa Kendras 

has been postponed till 21.08.2020. Queries may be sent to email id 

dgr@punjab.gov.in till 20.08.2020 up to 3 PM.  

 

Please visit website www.dgrpg.punjab.gov.in for updates related to this 

Request for Proposal. 

 

Member Secretary 
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